
Reasons to Join Parents’ Club
5. You can help plan, create, and experience fun events for our students.

We are currently brainstorming ideas for new, special events our students will enjoy. The 
success of the Step-It-Up Fundraisers has brought new opportunities to Parents’ Club. 
Please attend our next meeting and share your ideas!

4. We pledge to value your time. 

Becoming a member of Parents’ Club does not have a time commitment. We strive to 
keep our meetings under an hour. You can select the volunteer opportunities that best suit 
your skills and time availability. Serving an hour or two per semester can make a huge 
difference for our students.

3. You will form great connections.

At Parents’ Club meetings you will learn more about all the wonderful activities and plans 
that are happening in our school and district. Additionally, you will get to connect and 
have fun with other parents who share the same vision for education.

2. The work is rewarding.

Supporting our excellent teachers and staff and creating memorable opportunities for our 
students is an enjoyable experience. We are thankful for the chance to contribute to the 
positive atmosphere at Edison Middle School!

1. Your child will benefit. 

Research shows that students with parents who are involved in the school have better 
grades and fewer behavioral issues. Additionally, you will be a role model to your child, 
and he or she will be proud of you!


